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Royal Cross Primary School                     

Lancashire’s school for deaf children 
 
 

Online Safety Parent Information Morning  

Feedback & Tips 

I would like to thank the families who returned the Online Safety questionnaires. We will do our 
best to act on suggestions & requests. 

Thank you to the parents, staff and Governor who attended the Online Safety information 
morning.    It was useful to share advice and tips and I thought it would be helpful to feed this 
back to families who couldn’t make the meeting. 

• Age controls are available on NETFLIX 

• Age controls available on Amazon 

• Age controls available on You Tube 

• X Box ‘Smart Glass’ App – lets parents watch what their children are ‘live’ streaming in 
game play. 

• Ability to turn Wi-Fi off with a password, to prevent children switching it back on. 

• Importance of strong password for different accounts. 

• Importance of having computers/ iPads etc. in the family room where they can be 
supervised. 

• Confidence to talk about web sites; apps etc. with your child.  

• Some computers have camera locks to disable the camera being used by different sites. 

• Importance of keeping up to date with the new games. 

• Use conversation with older siblings to learn about new sites & games.  

 

I would like to run more informal information mornings on Online Safety in the Summer term and 
if there is anything specific you would like school to cover please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Bev Hennefer 
Headteacher 
5th February 2018  
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